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Tuesday 15th June 2021 
Covid Update 

Dear parents and carers, 
 
You will be aware of the governments announcement yesterday to postpone the further 
easing of restrictions until 19th July. You will be reassured to know that the school will be 
following government advice and will continue to keep it’s protective measures in place 
until the end of the school year on 20th July.  
 
We will ensure that children enjoy end of year celebrations in a safe way within their 
bubbles. Children will still have Sports Day, an end of year celebration assembly and will 
take part in activities in class to celebrate the end of the school year. 
 
I am very grateful to our school community for supporting the school throughout the 
pandemic. We have worked together to help keep our community safe. However, covid is 
still a threat. Please continue to support us by adhering  to social distancing at the school 
gate, picking up and dropping off at your allocated time, leaving immediately after drop off 
and pick up to avoid congestion at the gate. 
 
Please be alert for the symptoms of coronavirus which are:  

• A high temperature  

• A new continuous cough 

• A loss of, or change in, normal sense of taste or smell  
See www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/symptoms  
If your child develops ANY of the three main symptoms of COVID-19, they should not come 
into school and should get tested as soon as possible. 
 
Thank you again for your support.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Carol Askins 
Headteacher 
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